
StaƩer Harbor Improvements Ph IIIA ‐ ConstrucƟon Update 

Pacific Pile and Marine (PPM) and their blasƟng consultant successfully performed the first of two 

blasts last Friday at 11:45am. BlasƟng personnel and data sensors reported nothing of concern 

aŌer the blast. Protected species observers reported no adverse effects to wildlife. PPM’s sub-

contractor Arête ConstrucƟon has begun shiŌing the drill pad to the second blast locaƟon with a 

large excavator.  

Next steps 

 The lower level of the blasted area requires low Ɵdes for excavaƟon, which will become availa-

ble on March 6th. 

 PPM anƟcipates the second drill pad will be complete by March 14th. 

 Drilling will begin on the second pad as soon as it’s in place. 

 The second blast is forecast to occur at the end of March. 

What to expect 

 Pad construcƟon will require work during each low Ɵde between March 5th and March 14th, 
so there will be equipment working at night. 

 Drilling operaƟons may require some night work as well. 

 A video of the blast has been shared on the Juneau Harbors Facebook page, you can find it 
here: hƩps://bit.ly/3cgcb68 

 Please consider liking and following the Juneau Harbors Facebook page. 

 

If you have any quesƟons, concerns or experience disrupƟons from the construcƟon acƟviƟes, 
please contact the project manager, Erich Schaal, P.E. whose informaƟon is listed below. 

 Project Manager: Erich Schaal, P.E. Port Engineer 

 Telephone: 907‐586‐0397 

 Email: Erich.Schaal@juneau.org 
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